
MEMORANDUM 
Downtown Development Authority 
December 18, 2024 at 2:00 PM 
 

TO:   Downtown Development Authority (DDA) 

FROM:   Jenny Pearson, Project Manager 

SUBJECT:   Christmascape Three (3) Year Contract Renewal with Chips Groundcovering 
 

The City of Douglas’ current contract with Chips Groundcovering is set to expire after the holiday season is 
wrapped up. This contract is split between the City and the DDA. Keeping the same scope of work for the DDA’s 
portion (see attached for breakdown) the contract renewal quote comes to $6,805. 
 
Funds will be budgeted under: Downtown Development Authority, Community Promotions 248-728-880 once 
the budget for FY 25/26 is approved by Council. 
 
Suggested Motion: Approve a three (3) year contract with Chips Groundcovering at $6,805 to be included in 
the budget for FY 25/26.  

 




